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We hope you all had a very enjoyable half term break. The children 
have returned to school full of news about the things they have got 
up to over their holiday. 
We can’t believe that we are already into November and your child 
may have mentioned that we are already having to think about 
Christmas songs and carols in preparation for our school carol 
concert later in December. 
 
For homework this week, we would like the children to find a short 
poem to read out aloud to the rest of the class. The poem can be in a 
book or found on the internet. We would like your child to practise 
reading it out aloud at home ready to perform in school on 
Wednesday November 15th. We would also like each child to be able 
to talk about why they have chosen their particular poem. 
 
We have now compiled a ‘show and tell’ timetable for the remainder 
of this term. Your child should know which group they belong to and 
sessions will begin on Wednesday November 15th through to the last 
Wednesday of term. The task is to present a short talk about 
something that is precious to your child. This can be a favourite toy, 
a collection of photographs of a special holiday, a hobby, a collection 
of fossils etc. The possibilities are endless…..The talk should last for 
no more than 5 minutes and can be presented in any way. The 
timetable can be found on the class page of the school website for 
your information. 
 
Outdoor P.E. (now handball) will continue every Thursday, weather 
permitting but an indoor P.E. kit is also required in case it is cold or 
wet. 
Thank you! 
 
 

Please return homework (poem) by: Wednesday 15th November. 
 


